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The Valuation Rolls for Timaru District Council have been revised by Quotable Value Limited (as 
the Council’s valuation service provider). 

The revised Rating Values are effective as at 1 September 2020 and the new notices of valuation 
will be posted to owners and ratepayers from 10 February 2021.  The District Valuation Rolls will 
be open for public inspection, free of charge, during regular office hours, at the offices of: 

Timaru District Council 

2 King George Street, Timaru, 7910 

 

The revised values can be viewed until 19 March 2021. 

 

Objections to the revised valuations must be lodged, in writing or on line at 
www.ratingvalues.co.nz , no later than 19 March 2021. 

Objection forms are available from Timaru District Council or Quotable Value Limited and should 
be posted to: 

Quotable Value Ltd – Business Support 

Private Bag 39 818  

Wellington Mail Centre 

LOWER HUTT 5045 

More information about “Understanding your Rating Value” can be found at 
www.ratingvalues.co.nz  
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